Faculty Policy Committee, Update on Implementation of Course Evaluation System

The FPC is currently compiling a detailed list of concerns, requests for clarification, and
recommendations regarding the proposed implementation. All committee representatives will solicit
feedback from their departments/divisions so that we can compile a comprehensive list.



